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Continuing a tradition that began three years ago, two senior captains of Alfred University’s intercollegiate equestrian
teams rode through campus on horseback Thursday, May 15, two days before Commencement.

Kendra Byrwa, biology major from Wasilla, AK, has been captain of the hunt seat team for two years, while Itan Chait
Clemente, physics/mathematics major from Huixquiilican, Mexico, is captain of the dressage team, a new program in
2018-19.

Steve Shank, director of the Equestrian Program at Alfred University, said three years ago, senior team captains began
taking one last ride through campus on a horse of their choice from the Bromeley-Daggett Equestrian Center at Maris
Cuneo Equine Park.


